June 2024 - News Brief

We are pleased to report it has been12 months since the launch of the Plan’s
online / mobile claim portal. We are pleased with the positive feedback from
the stakeholders who have utilized the application.

Your new Benefit Cards are virtual and only available through the app.
Please log on to view your cards and ensure you have updated your
pharmacy and dental office with the current group and carrier numbers. If
you require any assistance or still have questions pertaining to the
application, please do not hesitate to contact the Plan Office as we will be
happy to assist you.

Please note, it is still necessary to keep the Plan Office updated with your
current contact information along with any changes that may affect your
dependent status.

This also includes any changes to your beneficiary designation. Change of
Beneficiary forms are available on the Plan website (not the app) should you
need to make any changes to your current designation.

Also, we would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the Plan
Booklet is available on the Plan website for your review.

We encourage you to contact the Plan Office in the event you have any
questions pertaining to your benefit coverage and/or dependent status as
well as confirmation of your designated beneficiary.



